
As I write my last newsleƩer I am reflecƟng on the nine and a half years of 

Garden Suburb Public School. What a great Ɵme we have had together. We 

have achieved so much and laughed along the way. We have also shed a few 

tears but together, community, parents/carers, students and my amazing staff 

have survived, prospered and grown together. I am so proud of every student 

and what they can achieve. I am so proud of the staff who have supported 

every student and myself. 

As a principal I was overwhelmed by the number of past students who have 

excelled at Cardiff High. Two captains, Jordan 

McGaw and Josie Harrison, 2 vice‐captains, 

Callum Slinn and Lucas Borrow. 

Dux of Cardiff High: 

Year 9  Ella Guiney 

Year 11 Luka Ambrose 

Academic Excellence Awards: 

Year 7  Lalisha Grubisic, Abbey Walker & Brianna Guiney 

Year 8  Lola Haylock 

Year 9  Ella Guiney, Hunter Jones and Jessie Webb 

Year 10 Gracie Lloyd,  Aliyah Rah and Olivia McGahen 

Year 11 Luka Ambrose, Jack Douglass, Jordan McGaw and  

  Callum Slinn. 

Not to menƟon a host of sporƟng medals and records and 

special awards. I know our proud tradiƟons will conƟnue into the 

future. 

My love to everyone always. 

Jo 

Please note: I have included the words to the song wriƩen 

collaboraƟvely by Mr Smith and the K –2 staff.  

 

 

Wednesday 13th December 2017 

Week 10  Term 4   
DATES TO REMEMBER 

Wednesday 13th December 

K‐2 Party Day 

Friday 15th December 

LAST DAY—Out of   

Uniform Day — MUGS  

CUP!!  (Staff vs Yr 6—T‐Ball)  

Year 6 Bell ringing at 3pm. 

Mrs Swadling’s Last Day  

too!   



Thank You Mrs Swadling 
  

And here's to you, Mrs. Swad-ling 
Our school loves you more than you will know  

Wo wo wo 
Thank you so much Mrs. Swad-ling 

Weee really wish that you could stay  
Hey hey hey, hey hey hey 

  
We’ve dug up a little bit about you from our files 

We like it that you’re always your-self 
Look around you all you see are very grateful eyes 

Stroll around these grounds you know it feels like home 
 

And here's to you, Mrs. Swad-ling 
Our school loves you more than you will know  

Wo wo wo 
Thank you so much Mrs. Swad-ling 

Weee really wish that you could stay  
Hey hey hey, hey hey hey 

  
You are going to be missed and everybody knows 

Your hugs and laughter make us happ-y 
it’s no secret you are really kind and fair 

Most of all you've got a lot of love for kids 
  

Koo-koo-ka-choo, Mrs. Swad-ling, 
Our school loves you more than you will know  

Wo wo wo 
Thank you so much Mrs. Swad-ling 

Weee really wish that you could stay 
Hey, hey, hey hey, hey, hey 

  
And here's to you, Mrs. Swad-ling 

Our school loves you more than you will know  
Wo wo wo 

Thank you so much Mrs. Swad-ling 
Weee really wish that you could stay  

Hey hey hey, hey hey hey 

GYMNASTICS SPORT  

2017 



2017 GSPS PRESENTATION DAY 







YEAR 6 FAREWELL 2017 
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MESSAGE FROM OUR NEW PRINCIPAL 

I’ve been lucky enough to travel around the state in my role as Principal 
over the past six years, starting on the Tweed Coast in a relieving        
capacity, then moving out to the Riverina for two years and back to Lake 
Macquarie four years ago. I’m very excited to be joining the Garden   
Suburb community and feel particularly blessed to have been given this 
opportunity especially after the warm welcome I received from students 
and staff when I visited the school. I am looking forward to being a part 
of this friendly community for many years to come. Wishing everyone a 
safe and happy holiday, I look forward to getting to know you all next 
year. 

Mrs Louise Dunn 


